COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, December 12, 2005

QUESTION No. 10

QUESTION: Cllr. Robert Dowds

To ask the Manager if she would consider developing a policy whereby older Council tenants whose families have left their homes can exchange their homes for sheltered accommodation and to give her response to this idea?

REPLY
The Sub-Committee of the Housing and Social Development SPC which was working on a review of the Scheme of Letting Priorities has finalised its agreed recommendations for a new draft Scheme.  Included in the recommendations is the introduction of a Financial Contribution Scheme which will incorporate the circumstances and issues outlined in the motion. 

The draft Scheme will be presented to the Council’s December meeting for consideration. 

